
People’s Food Co-op Annual Meeting 

April 20, 2017 ~ Kerrytown Concert Hall 

 

Introduction: Persephone welcomed people to the annual meeting at 6:50pm. 

GM Report: Interim GM Angie Voiles addressed the group. She announced that we reached quorum and 

highlighted some of the changes/happenings this year: staff unionized, GM resignation, basement flood. 

Angie welcomed and thanked staff and the board for their work with special thanks Lori Crall for her 

service in three management positions (when she served as interim GM). Angie also thanked Leah & 

David for putting together this event 

Ken King Life as Art Award: Persephone introduced Linda Diane Feldt, Cathy King and Kenny King to 

present the Ken King Life as Art award. Linda Diane explained the background of this award, meant 

honor of the late Ken King who passed away in 2009. This year’s winner is the late Paul Burger, Jr. Paul’s 

parents accepted on his behalf. 

Election Results: Gaia Kile 663 votes, Jeremy Lapham 625, Bruce Curtis 542, Steve Rich 470. This means 

that Gaia, Jeremy, Bruce will be serving on the board 

Member agenda/comments: Nothing was added to the agenda that was posted at the store. There was 

one member question from the floor regarding how the co-op will attract the changing population of 

Ann Arbor. Angie responded with some of the initiatives being taken by the co-op. Member-owner Jeff 

Crockett, the communications officer for the Old Fourth Ward residents’ association, introduced himself 

and spoke about how he was working with our former GM to try to engage more students and more 

neighborhood residents to shop at co op.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Keegan Rodgers, Board Secretary  


